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Dear Donor, 

I am pleased to be back for my second year to chair this year’s auction and I hope you 
will support this impactful, annual event.  We provide support for families in the 
Northwest that are experiencing crisis with acting out teens and young adults. 

This fall’s auction will raise much needed funds to increase our outreach to parents and 
families in need, expand our website, and support our staff.  I am contacting you on 
behalf of Changes and the fund raising team to request your support in the form of a  
tax-deductible donation. 

For those of you who are not familiar with our organization, Changes Parent Support 
Network imparts parents with tools to help them change their own behavior.  Changes 
gives hope to parents of teens and young adults; hope that they can gain control of their 
household and find support with other people in their same situation.  Here’s what one 
parent says about how Changes helped them, “Changes gave me a place to learn tools 
to reclaim my life, my home and my future.  I am grateful!” 

I thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to whatever support you 
can provide.  We accept new household and personal care items, gift cards, host a 
theme party with friends, gift baskets, sports/event tickets, your personal or business 
services, your timeshare or vacation home for a getaway, wine . . . and much more. 

If you require additional information about Changes or your donation, please contact me 
and I will be happy to answer any questions you may have.  You may also visit us at 
www.cpsn.org online. 

The annual auction is this fall; so if at all possible, please return your donation by       
July 30, 2010.  Thank you for your consideration.  Changes Parent Support Network 
couldn't do it without the generosity of donors like you. 

Respectfully, 
 
 
 

Marie Norton-Olsen 
2010 Auction Chairperson 
mnortonolsen@gmail.com 
206-271-3966 
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